
 

 

NOTICE OF APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF AN ACQUISITION IN GUERNSEY 

 

Applicant(s): Seller:  Patrick Murrin  

Target: Hector Insurance PCC Limited 

Purchaser:  Marsh Management Services 
Guernsey Limited  

Proposed acquisition: The proposed transaction involves the purchase 
of all issued management shares in the core of 
Hector Insurance PCC Limited. 

Industries involved: The provision of licensed insurance cell facilities; 
the provision of insurance management services 

  

The GCRA invites comments regarding the proposed acquisition.  The deadline for comments is 5 

p.m. on Friday 30 November.  Please send any comments by e-mail to info@cicra.gg and clearly 

marked “M1428G Marsh Management Services Guernsey Limited / Patrick Murrin”.  A public version 

of the merger application form is available on request. 
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